
 

HEU remembers bargaining committee 
member Colombe Morrison for her 
dedication and advocacy 
 

Bargaining bulletin for HEU members employed by D2 Education 
Services at Bear Creek Lodge and Evergreen Cottages  
 
The bargaining committee for D2 Education Services members working at Bear Creek 
Lodge and Evergreen Cottages would like to honour the commitment and hard work of 
sister Colombe Morrison. 
 
Colombe was an active and vocal bargaining committee member whose contributions to 
the local and the union will be deeply missed. She offered valuable input in formulating 
the union’s proposals and was a strong voice on behalf of members at both work sites.  
 
The committee and the employer agreed to postpone scheduled talks in February, after 
Colombe passed away unexpectedly earlier this year.  
 
The two parties met again on April 21, when the union tabled their package of non-
monetary proposals. More dates have been scheduled for June, at which time the employer 
is expected to provide a response. 
 
Bargaining committee alternate Tammy Yochim from Bear Creek Lodge will be joining 
Sukhwinder Thind from Evergreen Cottages as a regular member of the elected 
bargaining committee. 
   
The committee first met in December 2007. 

 
For more information, please contact your bargaining committee members, or call Heather 
Compton at 604-456-7034. 
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